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Date  Time Nature Details                     

5/22/2022 02:51 Mental Health/Assist 
Another Agency 

A deputy assisted an officer from the Plain 
City Police Department with a person 
experiencing a mental health crisis on East 
South Avenue in Plain City.    

5/22/2022 06:32 Dispute Deputies were dispatched to West State 
Street in Milford Center to investigate a 
dispute between acquaintances.  A report 
was taken, #22-0425. 

5/22/2022 07:40 Burglary Deputies responded to a residence in the 
22000 block of Hoover Bault Road to 
investigate a burglary involving the theft of a 
safe containing jewelry, money, and 
firearms.  A report was taken, #22-0426. 

5/22/2022 14:27 Assault Deputies assisted officers from the 
Marysville Police Department and 
Marysville Fire Department investigating an 
assault that occurred on Pearlash Road in 
Marysville.  

5/22/2022 17:45 Unruly Juvenile Deputies were dispatched to a residence in 
the 8000 block of Watkins Road to 
investigate a dispute between mother and 
son.  No report was taken. 

5/22/2022 18:03 Domestic Deputies responded to a residence in the 
15000 block of Bellepoint Road to 
investigate a dispute between ex-husband 
and ex-wife.  No report was taken. 

5/22/2022 19:47 Injury Crash Deputies and units from the Jerome 
Township Fire Department, Marysville Fire 
Department, Concord Township Fire 
Department, and the Ohio State Highway 
Patrol responded to the area of US Route 33 
near Beecher Gamble Road to investigate an 



injury crash involving a 2007 Harley 
Davidson motorcycle that lost control.  One 
patient was transported to Riverside 
Methodist Hospital.  A crash report was 
taken, #80-22-209. 

5/22/2022 22:01 Domestic Deputies were dispatched to a residence in 
the 9000 block of Redwood Circle to 
investigate a domestic dispute between 
family members.  No report was taken. 

5/22/2022 23:07 Social Media 
Harassment 

A deputy investigated a report of social 
media harassment involving unsolicited 
messages that occurred at a residence in the 
14000 block of Robinson Road.  No report 
was taken. 
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